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Dear Committee Members, 

 

Institutionalized racism cannot be undone in a single step, as so many who gave 

testimony have pointed out. Mobile health units will be an important step, though. 

This program has so much potential to improve the lives of people in marginalized 

communities. I support HB4052 and hope you all do as well. 

 

Thank you, 

Cheryl Conway 

Astoria 


